
WANTED 
LIFEGUARDS 

 

Have you ever thought about becoming a lifeguard?  It’s a great 
summer job!  The recreation department is looking for lifeguards 

to become part of our “Team” for the upcoming 2021 summer  
season. 

 

To become part of our team you must be 16 years old and be 
American Red Cross Certified.  Those that are certified and have 

experience will have preference in the selection process.  If you’re 
considering becoming a lifeguard, we can direct you into  

obtaining your certification. 
 

You may go on line for an application at www.garfieldhts.org or 
stop in at the Recreation Center, 5411 Turney Road, Garfield 

Heights and apply in person. 
If you have any questions, please call 216-475-7272 and one of 

our Team members will assist you. 


